

Membership Request from the Council on Education for Public Health January 11, 2016

Overview

The <u>Council on Education for Public Health</u> (CEPH) is requesting preliminary membership in the Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health Practice (Council on Linkages). <u>CEPH's membership request</u> is included in the meeting materials, and additional information about CEPH is available on its website at http://ceph.org/.

Action Item: Vote on Membership Request

During this meeting, a vote will be held to determine whether to grant CEPH preliminary membership in the Council on Linkages. As a reminder, an organization granted preliminary membership will serve as a preliminary member of the Council on Linkages for a period of one year, at which time a vote will be held to determine whether to grant the organization full membership status. Each Council on Linkages member organization has one vote, and this vote must be cast by the organization's official Council on Linkages representative or designee.